
FUBS AGM Tues 9th Nov 2021 
 

Sarah Bennet welcomed everyone. 
 
Present: 
Coralie Willmott, Helen Appleyard, Sarah Bennet, Sarah Johnson, Charlotte 
Buttress, Lucy Cordingley, MJ Mitchell, Jo Ashworth, Karina Hardwick, Ben 
Adams, Steph Bennett, Phil Appleyard. 
 
Apologies: 
Lucy Watson, Elfie, Nikki Rennie. 
 
Minutes of last AGM discussed. It was during Covid so sent out online with no 
one having any issue. All agreed with minutes. 
 
Matter arising: 
None 
 
Chair’s report: 
See attached document. Is thank you to Ed Mitchell included? 
 
Treasurer’s report: 
See attached document. 
 
Election of committee members: 
Chair: Helen Appleyard nominated Coralie 
Seconded by Sarah Johnson 
 
Vice Chair: Proposed by Sarah Bennett 
Seconded by Charlotte Buttress 
 
Treasurer: Steph Bennett proposed by Helen Appleyard 
Seconded by Lucy Cordingley 
 
Secretary: Jo Ashworth Proposed by Steph Bennett  
Seconded by MJ Mitchell 
 
Charity Trustees: 
Lucy Cordingley, Charlotte Buttress, Ben Adams, MJ Mitchell 
 



On-going funding: 
Who agrees that we should still pay for: 
First News – all agreed. 
Leavers books – this is under discussion. We need to think about value for 
money for each aspect of this. Perhaps autograph books are a waste of 
money? And not great environmentally? Take discussion forward to another 
meeting. 
Leavers hoodies – all greed  
Christmas crackers – all agreed  
Christmas gifts for classrooms – this was a one off a couple of years ago. Last 
year part of the year 6 party was paid for instead. Bring this up with Mrs 
Linford at the next meeting with her. 
Enterprise and Wow weeks – all agreed 
 
AOB: Gifts and thanks were given to Sarah Bennet and Sarah Johnson  
Helen spoke about Sarah and Sarah and shared some funny and touching 
moments. 
 
Sarah Bennet thanked everyone for their hard work for the past year. 
 
 


